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Meeting #566 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 
AGENDA REPORT 

January 25, 2011 
 

Old Business 

ITEM L.1 
 

Election of New Special Districts’ Representative to LAFCO 
 

The Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) was originated by the State 
Legislature years ago to provide local oversight into the activities conducted by Special 
Districts in California. 
 
LAFCO has the authority to dissolve a special district that may be found to be 
mismanaged or operating illegal activities,  maybe the district’s services could be better 
managed if moved under the management of another larger district or city, etc.  LAFCO 
conducts Municipal Service Reviews (MSR’s) every five years here in Orange County 
for all the special districts operating within the county. 
 
It is essential for the continued longevity of the Capistrano Bay District that we continue 
to pass review with the MSR process and remain as a special district.  It is also essential 
that special districts here in Orange County continue to maintain special district 
representation on the LAFCO Board of Directors.   
 
Please review the attached letter in support of electing Charley Wilson to the LAFCO 
Board and Mr. Wilson’s own personal letter, also attached. 
 
The Board will be required to pass a motion at the meeting to approve voting for Mr. 
Wilson at the Independent Special Districts of Orange County (ISDOC) quarterly 
meeting set for January 27th. 
 
On Tuesday I will bring the required documentation from ISDOC to enable our District 
to cast its vote. 

 










